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13th Sunday (B)                     27th June, 2021                  Mark 5: 21-24, 35-43 

 
You have received a vaccine 

 
The fundraising radio advertisement attracts immediate attention “You have 

received a vaccine; give a vaccine.”  We can be understandably anxious about 

the supply of vaccines especially for second doses but the ad reminds us that 

there are billions of people throughout the world who will not be vaccinated for 

months, if ever and may be without health service of any significant sort all their 

lives.  We have freely received the gift of life and vaccines are being currently 

rolled out.  Let us be thankful every day, especially today. 

 

In today’s Gospel, we find Jesus restoring life to the 

daughter of Jairus and being seen as a miracle 

worker.  Each of us can be a co-worker in miracles 

when we reawaken hope in a despairing heart.  We 

do it each time we shelter the  homeless, feed and 

clothe the poor, care for the sick, journey              

respectfully with each other, especially the down 

trodden.  Each of our miracle kindnesses can      

inspire gentleness in our own hearts and in those 

around us. 

 

This is the week to be a miracle worker.  

  

Which one will each of us focus on individually or together?  

  

Which one will enrich my own heart and bring me closer to the miracle 

worker from Nazareth?  

 

He will be a co-worker in our miracles. 

 

                                                                             Fr. Tom Clancy. 

 

PARISH NOTICES 
First Friday: 

Next Friday,  2nd July, 2021, is the first Friday of the month.   There will be Exposition 

of the Blessed Sacrament  from 10.00am to 11.00am and again from 6.30pm to 

7.30pm followed by Mass. 

Peter’s Pence 

The annual collection in aid of Peter’s Pence will be taken up at all Masses this 

weekend 26th/27th June, 2021.  

St. Vincent de Paul: 

Sincere thanks to parishioners who donated to us so generously during the 

lockdown.  It was greatly appreciated.  We hope to resume our monthly Church 

collections on Saturday/Sunday 11th and 12th July. 


